2024

Town Of Maine Cleanup Day

The annual Town of Maine Cleanup Day will be held Saturday
May4th,from 8:00 am until 4:00pm at the Town Highway Garage,
located on Ellis Payne Road. This is an opportunity for town residents
to dispose of materials that are not part of ordinary trash pickup. The
restrictions implemented by the Broome County Landfill have not
changed in several years and tires are not acceptable. Attached is a
summary of what materials may be disposed of. Keep in mind that
any restrictions regarding eligible materials are defined by the
Broome County Landfill and not the Town of Maine.

Wastes eligible for this program include bulk items, white goods
(appliances), scrap metal, car batteries, lawn furniture, carpets,
mattresses, etc.

Wastes not eligible for this waiver include tires, leaves and yard
waste, construction and demolition debris, and other wastes that are
managed through the course of regular collection services.





